St. Stanislaus Catholic School Newsletter



Dear Parents,

So far we have had wonderful weather and an awesome COVID friendly Catholic Schools Week. Thank you to our staff for your extra effort in helping to make things run smoothly!

We found out yesterday that Hopkins Public Schools will be virtual on this Friday, February 5th! As a result we will not have Hopkins busing on Friday. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

On a positive note, starting the week of March 8th Hopkins Elementary will be back to full-time face to face instruction. We will again start receiving busing for our students on Wednesday. More information will be coming as Hopkins transportation is currently working on schedules and routes.

Remaining Catholic Schools Week Schedule:

Tomorrow we will be joined by Father Derda via Zoom for a fun bible trivia event and to talk to us about vocations.

On Friday, February 5th, we will celebrate our teachers and volunteers. Teachers are planning special activities in their classrooms for the afternoon.

Catholic Schools Week Blessings, Shannon Murphy



No Bussing

There will be NO BUSING on Friday, Hopkins has just announced a virtual day. Please make arrangements to get your children to and from school on this day!

St. Stan's Parish Soup Dinner



The Sweetheart Soup Dinner will be February 14, 2021, Please see the attached flyer and order form for more information. Order Deadline is Sunday, February 7th.

Did You Know?

Are you wondering about days off, when is Spring Break, is it a color day or an ARMOUR day? Just go to www.st-stans.net and scroll to the bottom of the home page and you'll see a calendar with all the information you need.

Home & School News

Subs will be made here at school on Wednesday, February 10th. We need workers to make these subs! You will receive commitment credits for each 3-hour shift you work. (Applies to K—8th families only). Sub making hours are from 8 am to 4 pm. Come anytime that works for you. We also need a few people to help with the curbside pick up from 3 to 5pm. Please contact Lori or Becky Davis, if you would like to work!

Sub Sale Workers Tuesday—Kelly Williams, Tara Stein, Tony Sebright,, Jackie Richards, Amy Fein, Kristi Fifelski Sub Sale Workers Wednesday—Jackie Richards, Katy Santee, Caitlin Dame, Stacy Steenwyk, Samantha LaVigne, Kelli Schumacher (& crew), Kathy Sebright, Melissa Birtles Curbside Pick up—Ashley Miller

2/3/2021

TRIP News

Bonuses until 2/5: Carrabbas/Outback 8+3%, Cheesecake Factory 5+3%, Buffalo Wild Wings 8+2%, Yankee Candle 8+2%, Krispy Kreme 8+2%; from 2/6 until 2/19: Shutterfly 9+2.75%.



Our third quarterly payout has been completed. Tuition accounts have been credited, and statements will be sent home with your student or with your next TRIP order.

As always, if you have any questions, or would like to enroll in our TRIP program, contact Anita Lincoln at kevandta@aol.com or (616) 260-8588, or Allison Vogt (616) 299-7769. We are here to help!

Your TRIP coordinators, Anita and Allison

Tools 4 School

Dick's Market is running a promotion for "Tools for Schools" now thru February 7th. We encourage families and friends to shop at Dick's Market that week and place your receipts from that day in the specially decorated St. Stanislaus School box located in the store by the \P checkouts. Only receipts from that week will be accepted for the competition. At the end of the week receipts will be counted and the school with the highest total sales, excluding all the Schools normal exceptions like alcohol, tobacco, lottery and gift cards, will get bonus points from Dick's.



Picture Retakes

Picture retakes will be February 8th, first thing in the morning. If you are new to the school recently, we request that you have your picture taken, so that we can include you in our yearbook. If you would like to order pictures, there are forms available in the office, or you may purchase online at mylifetouch.com and use our picture day ID: EVTP2PS7B.

Students may wear non-uniform dress clothes to school, but please bring uniforms to change into after pictures.

Picture Day is Coming!

Order today at mylifetouch.com

Picture Day is:

February 8, 2021

Picture Day ID: EVTP2PS7B

Lifetouch.

Count your Blessings Calendar Raffle

The St. Stanislaus School Education Trust Fund Committee is once again holding the Count your Blessings Calendar Raffle. Tickets are available in the office for \$20 each. Let me know if you would like one!

Starting March 1st, and continuing everyday of the month, a winner will be drawn at 6:45 PM. There will be 31 chances to win throughout the month of March. Prizes include weekday winners \$25, Saturdays and Sundays \$50, special \$50 prize on St. Patrick's Day and the Grand Prize on March 31st of \$500.00! Winners will be announced daily on the St. Stanislaus School Facebook and website. Winners will be contacted by a member of the trust committee to claim their winnings.

The Count Your Blessings Calendar is attached to this email.



Thank you for all the donations of batteries and water!

2/3/2021 2